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Straw Hat Pizza F In This Issve |
Ap”l 16th, 1030 + Straw Hat Pizza Fundraiser

Beautification Day 2010
2010 Swim Club Schedule

The First Fun Fundraiser

...at 24748 Hesperian Blvd, phone 786-1200.
: "Across from Chabot College, next to Bank of America)
|_,_f) [l 20% of all orders placed will be donated to SGSC.
7 You must present a fund raising flier/invitation,
available at southgateswimclub.org
Invitations are accepted open to close, How do | pay my dues?
Delivery, Carry-Out, or Dine-In 2010 Board Meetings

_ Club Board Contacts
Money Raised for C

S.H.A.R.E. Cards: $200; eScrip: $20; Fun Fundraisers: $168.41 The First 2010 (

Don't forget to keep using your S.H.A.R.E. and eScrip cards! If Fundrais
you may have misplaced your cards, please contact Paige Adza

Penguins’ Corner
Meet the Board
Rent the Pool

- &= & & F & & & &

at paige@southgateswimclub.org! Southgate Swim Club finished our first
fundraiser at
Beautification D Baskin Robbins on April 1*.
Despite the cold weather and rain, faithful
club and team members came out and

A big THANK YOU to all who came out to make Work Day

2010 a success!!! purchased $842.09 worth of ice cream!
The lawn was mowed, trees and hedges trimmed, weeds Baskin Robbins owner. Alan Lee. has

were cut down and sprayed, ...Bathrooms were power generously donated 20% back, $168.411
washed (Special THANKS to that worker!), the shower Money raised will be used for maintenance
structure, benches, diving board, and trim were painted, and upkeep of our Club!
and the pool was cleaned.

The Southgate Penguins Swim Team has "officially"
started another season of fun and training! We have

room for just a few more swimmers, so if you are thinking
about joining the swim team this season, or if you know of

a swimmer who might be interested in joining the team,

come to the pool any weekday between the hours of 5- * If weather does not lend itself to swimming

8pm and we will sign you up! Check out our website at: and no one is present, a Board member will

www.southgatepenguins.org. have the authority to close the pool. We
See you at the pool!
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Meet the

has served as vice president for 3
years. Her primary job involves overseeing and hiring lifeguards for the club.
She and her husband, Robert, joined the club when their children began
swimming on the team. Her time is spent homeschooling her 5 children in
addition to driving them to penguin practice! Katy, also homeschooled and a
swim team graduate, serves as an assistant to the Penguin coaches.

— & her family have been club members
since 1997. Her girls Danielle and Lindsay both swam for the penguins while
Lisa served as team treasurer for 9 years. She has enjoyed doing membership
for the club for the last 4 or 5 years. Lisa works in the office at Eden Gardens
Elementary School & has lived in Hayward her whole life.

- & her family have been members for 9
years. Two of three of her children swim for the SG Penguins. She has served
as treasurer for the club for the past three years. Crystal is employed by Sign &
Post — she and her employer have contributed to the distribution of thousand s
of fliers advertising SGSC.

— has a long history with SG...Joining
20+ years ago! All three of her children, Ryan, Kevin, and Kaylin swam for the
Penguins. Ryan and Kaylin have also worked as lifeguards. While her children
were in school, Paige served with volunteer activities too numerous to count.
She continues today handling SG’s purchasing & pool rentals. If you want to
schedule a party, Paige is the one to call!

—is a Senior Associate at Merrill
Lynch private wealth team, mom of two SG penguins, Jessica, 13, & Jimmy, 9.
For the last seven years she has been PTA President at Eden Gardens
Elementary School & Secretary for Pack 822 Cub Scout troop.

— became a penguin parent
when her girls joined the swim team in 2001. Shortly after, her family joined
the Club. Tammy was elected Swim Team President for the 2009 & 2010
seasons. In addition to homeschooling her two girls, Tammy owns a web design
& online advertising business, ClearTraffic.com. She also finds time to knit &
collect yarn for future projects.

— lives in Union City with her husband Tom.
Purchasing a membership from their neighbors, the family joined the Club 14
years ago. Amy has served as editor of the SGSound for the past 6 years. Their
daughter, Heather, graduated from the team after swimming 13 years.
Swimming since age 4, Matt, now 15, has been a penguin for 11 years.

If you have misplaced your invoice,
paying your 2010 dues is still easy!
Current dues: $445.
Simply mail your payment to:

Southgate Swim Club

P.O. Box 138
Mt. Eden, CA 94557
Be sure to include your membership
name, the names of children living in
your household, & your email address.

2010 Board

Board meetings are held on the first
Monday of the month, 7PM,

Public Works Building,
East end Turner on Kay.

May 3, June 7%, July 12",
August 2", September 13", October 4™,
November 1% Board Elections,

December 6", if needed

2010 Club Board Members Contacts

Name Position E-mail

Name

Position

E-mail

Sara@southgateswim

President club.org

Sarah Rodriguez

Karen DiNatale

Vice-President

Karen@southgate
swimclub.org

Pam@southgateswim

Pamela Laase
club.org

Secretary

Crystal Brauns

Treasurer

Crystal@southgates
wimclub.org

Lisa@southgateswim

Lisa Johnson
club.org

Membership

Paige Adza

Rental/Purchasing

Paige@southgatesw
imclub.org

Brian@southgates

Pool Maintenance .
wimclub.org

Brian Gantz

Felix Martinez

Pool Maintenance

Felix@southgateswi
mclub.org

Bob@southgateswim

Bob Houghtelling club.org

Groundskeeper

Rene Ornelas

Groundskeeper

Rene@southgate
swimclub.org

OPEN Publicity OPEN

Tracy Diaz-
Dominguez

Publicity

Tracy@southgate
swimclub.org

Amy@southgateswim

Newsletter
club.org

Amy Giles

Tammy Bollinger

Swim Team Liaison

Tammy@southgates
wimclub.org
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